

Jewish Newspaper that connects the Greater Washington and Baltimore Jewish Communities

HOME ABOUT ADVERTISE SUBMIT AN ARTICLE HOME DELIVERY GIVE US FEEDBACK FIVE QUESTIONS WITH KAMI PAYMENTS ARCHIVES

COMMUNITY FEATURES ISRAEL/GLOBAL LETTERS TO EDITOR TOPICS OF INTEREST EDITORIAL POLIS & CONTESTS

Home > Community > Community News > A Celebration of Women in Tanach at Bais Yaakov of Baltimore's 2017 Exhibit

POLLS & CONTESTS

Our 1st Readership Survey has Launched! Click here & let your voice be

FOLLOW US:

heard!



Join our email list!

For Email Newsletters you can trust.

A CELEBRATION OF WOMEN IN TANACH AT BAIS YAAKOV OF BALTIMORE'S 2017 EXHIBIT

WRITTEN BY SOPHIA MAZEL AND AVA ROWSE ON 03 FEBRUARY 2017. POSTED IN COMMUNITY NEWS

0 Comments







BALTIMORE (MD) --- Every four years, the high school girls of the Bais Yaakov School in Baltimore put together an outstanding exhibit focusing on different aspects of Torah and Judaism. The theme for 2017 was all about women in Tanach and titled "Aishet Chayil: Guardians of our Glory."

The school's classrooms were beautifully disguised with drapes and floor boards, and we didn't even notice that we were walking through classrooms. Several important women in Tanach like Sarah, Rachel, Rivka, Leah, and even Chulda each had a room designated to them.

Two large Shabbat candles made from smaller taper candles were hanging on the wall, and tiny pictures of people learning Torah were shaded and arranged to appear as a bigger picture of Sarah walking into her tent. The ceiling dedicated to Rachel was covered in white tulle, meant to evoke her wedding dress. The materials used to create each room in the exhibit were pipe cleaners, matches, sand, straws,

Along with the beautiful art, we enjoyed accompanying explanations from Bais Yaakov students on the history and meaning of each piece. The tour guides presented each room enthusiastically, and we realized how thought-out and ingenious each room was. They clearly knew what they were doing and had everything organized. The visual work amazed us, and we were

We asked the girls how long it took them to create such an amazing exhibit and they told

inspired by how well the guides knew the information.

us they started working right after Sukkot -- in late October. The three-month project was well presented, planned out, and their creativity was acknowledged by every visitor who was blown away by their incredible work. A job well done!

Ava Rowse is in 8th grade at the Hebrew Academy. She davens at Chabad of Frederick, and am very much associated with Shoresh. She enjoys writing, reading, and playing softball and basketball. Her favorite color is black and her favorite ice cream flavor is mint chocolate chip.

Sophia Mazel and is in 8th Grade at Melvin J. Berman Hebrew Academy. She davens at Kemp Mill Synagogue. She enjoys dancing and playing volleyball. Her favorite color is blue and her favorite ice cream flavor is cookies and cream.